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Property taxes should be left to local and county governments to figure out and apply 

as fitting to their residents. We already pay high taxes here in Oregon. I live in a rural 

area I don't feel like I should pay more taxes to solve big city problems. Before any 

new taxes are considered, government MUST find where it can reduce spending, just 

as the residents must do each time our taxes are raised. Already too many hard 

working people are having to decide whether to fill their prescriptions or feed their 

children. 


